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Dear Members,

The Department of Commerce, Ministry of Commerce and Industry has informed that India and

Peru are in the process of negotiating a Trade Agreement. The upcoming 6
th

 round with Peru is

planned in the first half of December, 2023.

In this context, you are requested to kindly share with us any issues/ concerns/ suggestions

related with the merchandise trade, Rules of Origin or any other area of concern. Further, non-

tariff barrier, if any, being faced by the industry with Peru may also be indicated with complete

sectoral details.

The issues may be sent to us by the 14
th 

November, 2023 at ashish@iopepc.org

Regards, 

Ramesh Kolath 

Dy CEO 

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council 

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan 

Nariman Point, Mumbai – 400021 
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